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Reverend Richard A. Stenhouse 
Bethel A.M.E. Church 
1525 Michigan Street 
Buffalo, New York 14209 

Dear Reverend Stenhouse, 

Mrs. Cynthia K. Flood 
90 Rohr Street 

Buffalo, New York 14211 
(716) 893-1999 

June 18, 1999 

Greetings, in the name of the Lord ! 

The honor of being a Steward at Bethel A.M.E. Church has been mine for many years. I have always 
served to the best of my ability and praise the Lord for allowing me to do so. However, my health 
restrictions will not allow me to assist in the pace that I once had. 

Therefore, I hereby graciously accept your generous offer to become a Steward Emeritus. It has been 
a pleasure to serve as a Steward for Bethel A.M.E. Church under your leadership. May God be your 
compass as our Pastor in the year 2000. 

Your Sister In Christ, 

&b~ie1~ 
c{ri;hia K. Flood -
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